
Safer Internet Day  

Free to be me 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Oak Class we celebrated this year’s safer internet day by 
creating class bunting which shows what we like to use the 
internet for. We spent time talking about our own interests and 
likes, our similarities and differences.  We read the story 
‘Smartie the Penguin’ and we used musical instruments to 
accompany the simple message above. We also looked at the 
story of Digiduck and discussed the importance of being kind 
online just as you would do in real life!   

 

Before you tap 
and click… 

You need to stop 
and think… 

And TELL 
someone! 


